Malden, Massachusetts
Date: June 7, 2022

Paper # 289-22

Below is a true attest copy of same:

Resolve: That with the approval to receive the historic M. Ida Converse Building at 15 Ferry
Street and move it to 77 Salem Street on the current grounds of Malden High School, the
City of Malden should:

1) engage in a robust input process with MHS students, teachers, staff and parents, as well
as the Malden Public Schools leadership and School Committee, to determine how the
building can best be used, and;

2) mitigate any environmental consequences to the downtown area due to the loss of green
space.

Sponsored by Carey McDonald, Karen Colon-Hayes, Amanda Linehan, Stephen Winslow

Paper # 289 of 2022, of which the above is a true copy
Passed, by eleven (11) yea and zero (0) nay votes, of the City Council consisting of eleven

members at their June 7, 2022 meeting.

Attest:




